in this issue >>>

Employee Spotlight
Projects in Progress
Winter Termination Program
Winter Water Conservation Tips
...and more!



HAMILTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORIY

"Water Is Life" newsletter



Employee Spotlight

Hailey Fine

Miss Fine is HTMUA's General Office
Assistant. She is the friendly face you see at
our office window! You may have even seen
her working our booth during National Night
Out and other events. Hailey always has a
smile on her face when she greets customers
and continually displays professional and
courteous phone etiquette with them as well.
She takes on any task that is given to her. She
has been a quick learner and is simply a joy to
have in our office environment. HTMUA is
proud to have Hailey on our team and we wish
her a long and happy career with us!

Winter Termination Program

The New Jersey Department of Community Affairs has implemented a Winter Termination Program to prevent service discontinuation for eligible residential customers receiving electric, water and sewer services from a local authority from November 15th – March 15th.

For more information go to nj.gov/dca/dhcr/offices/wintertermination.shtml

Water Conservation Tips

Making smart winter water choices counts!

Water Conservation is something that is readily thought of, repeated, during the summertime, but what about during the winter? When irrigation systems shut down, it is easy to put conservation on the back burner. Here are some tips that will be useful for water conservation during the winter months.

- Insulate your water pipes in unheated areas. When temps drop below freezing, pipes in unheated areas are subject to freezing, causing messy, and often expensive, issues. Most common pipe freezes are outdoor hose bibs and water lines found in basements or crawl spaces.
- Drip your faucets in those areas mentioned above. By keeping water moving, you greatly reduce the likelihood of freezing. For added conservation, collect the drippings in a bucket and use to water plants.
- Check for leaks after the first thaw.
- Know where your property shut-off valve is. The faster water gets shut off during a leak, the better!
- Install a water monitoring system for 24-hour leak alerts and real-time data.
- Dishwashers consume less water than washing by hand. There's always a
 big clean-up after a holiday meal or party and that consumes a lot of water.
 Fill up the dishwasher instead and run when full. Take a break from the sink!



HTMUA Projects in Progress (FY 2023-2024)

Here are some projects that are in progress as well as up-coming!
HTMUA is diligent to maintain, upgrade and rehabilitate all our infrastructure



Harding Run I/Woodlands

The project calls for the conversion of HTMUA's last can station styles into submersible pump stations. It will also call for updated control panels.

Masonic Pump Station

This pump station willreceive a generator replacement. The project will be advertised after the new year.

Well #9

Well #9 will also receive a new generator replacement and new control panel. This also will be advertised after the new year.



Annual Plumbing Contract

HTMUA has awarded an annual plumbing contract to BMB & Sons, LLC. This contract will help the HTMUA with the replacement of lead lines on the customer side. Please be aware that HTMUA will be mailing out participation letters to those believed to have lead lines. The sooner you return the letter, the sooner we can help!

Now you can View & Pay your bill online!

WIPP (edmundsassoc.com)

Follow us on Facebook!!

@HamiltonTownshipMunicipalUtilitiesAuthority

Visit our Website: www.htmua.com

Email us: info@htmua.com